
  

 

Dissenting Report 
 
I support the Committee�s concern that it, �does not think it is satisfactory to ask Parliament 
to approve a Bill like this which possibly has significant implications for personal rights and 
liberties without having a draft of the regulations which show the detailed implementation.� 
Therefore in the absence of a draft of these regulations and in view of the concerns expressed 
in the hearings the recommendation that the Bill be passed is not supported. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Christine Milne 
Australian Greens Senator 



 

 

 




